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Horseradish More Effective Than Pharmaceuticals At Clearing
Sinus Infections and Mucus From Respiratory Passages

Whether it's in an herbal preparation or your favorite dish,
horseradish (Cochlearia armoracia) is a natural antibiotic which
clears sinuses, increases facial circulation, and promotes expulsion
of mucus from upper respiratory passages. It has been used as a
medicine for millennia.

Horseradish is a perennial plant of the Brassicaceae family (which
also includes mustard, wasabi, broccoli, and cabbage). Due to the
scarcity of the wasabi, few people may realize when they dine in
sushi restaurants that they are usually eating dyed horseradish
made to look like wasabi.

Compounds found in horseradish have been widely studied for a
plethora of health benefits. Horseradish contains volatile oils,
notably mustard oil, which has antibacterial properties due to the
presence of allyl isothiocyanate, an organosulfur compound.
Fresh, the plant also contains average 79.31Â mg of vitamin C per
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100g of raw horseradish. Also, it contains high levels of calcium,
potassium, magnesium, phosphorus, glutamine, glucose, acid
sulfate and essential oils.

Health-supportive molecules like glucosinolates are concentrated
in these horseradish greens in the same way that they are
concentrated in the leaves of the plants. Even within individual
prostate cells, glucosinolates beneficially influence the
metabolism of hormones, which may explain why a higher
consumption of mustard family vegetables is associated with a
lower risk for prostate cancer.

One of the most powerful glycosides found in horseradish,
sinigrin has been found to relive the symptoms of water retention,
due to its stimulating effect on the blood capillaries. Horseradish
is rubefacient, an agent that stimulates blood flow below and to
the surface of the skin.

The enzyme horseradish peroxidase (HRP), found in the plant, is
also used extensively in molecular biology and biochemistry.

Blasts Infections Better Than Pharmaceuticals

Horseradish is helpful for sinus infections because it encourages
your body to get rid of mucus. One way a sinus infection starts is
with the accumulation of thick mucus in the sinuses, which lays
out the welcome mat for bacteria: Stagnant mucus is the perfect
breeding ground for bacteria to multiply and cause a painful
infection. Horseradish can help thin and move out older, thicker
mucous accumulations; thin, watery mucus is easier to eliminate.

If you are prone to developing sinus infections, try taking
horseradish the minute you feel a cold coming on to prevent
mucus from accumulating in your sinus cavities. Herbalists also
recommend horseradish for common colds, influenza, and lung
congestion. Incidentally, don't view the increase of mucus
production after horseradish therapy as a sign your cold is
worsening. The free-flowing mucus is a positive sign that your
body is ridding itself of wastes, so bear with it for a day or two.

Horseradish has a mild natural antibiotic effect, and it stimulates
urine production. Thus, it has been used to treat urinary infections.
If you experience chronic urinary, sinus, or other infections, you
should know horseradish is considered safe for long-term use.
Occasionally, horseradish is used topically to alleviate the pain of
arthritis and nerve irritation. Horseradish also has been used as a
poultice to treat infected wounds.

The reason horseradish is far superior to pharmaceuticals in
clearing sinus problems is not only attributed to its natural
antibiotic effects, but also the very poor performance of
pharmaceuticals in this area. In fact, over-the-counter, prescribed
decongestants and mucolytics only suppress the symptoms for
very short-term periods and aggravate the underlying causes. Not
only do sinus problems continue to reoccur under the influence of
medication, but the body does not initiate healing due to the form
of chemical suppression which creates a vicious cycle of
dependency with sinus conditions.

In fact, when pharmaceuticals are put up against horseradish in
treating sinus conditions, patients report less recurrence of
symptoms and recovery up to 40% faster than those on
pharmaceuticals for the same condition.

Using Horseradish

Approximately 10-15 drops of horseradish juice can have a
dramatic improvement on digestive processes by stimulating the
secretion of gastric and intestinal juices. It will assist in the health
of the digestive lining and help in restoring the intestinal bacteria
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